
2022 

BUDGET NOTICE 

 

NOTICE is hereby given that the Heidelberg Township Board of Supervisors have 

prepared and proposed a Budget for 2022. The proposed Budget may be examined without 

charge or obtained for a charge not greater than the cost thereof at the Heidelberg Township 

Municipal Building, 6424 York Road, Spring Grove, PA 17362, during regular business hours.  

 

Timothy J. Shultis, Esquire 

Solicitor   

 


